
PLEASE INCLUDE IN COUNCIL 

 

In these photos, the mature maple trees that I am requesting to be saved can be seen. They can be saved 

through amendments to this application for townhomes at 348 Sunningdale Road and by expanding 

Sunningdale to the South in this area, where there is nothing but a large expanse of grass.  

 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 


